
  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
“Sister-Corps will assist Monroe County Mississippi 

homeowners after 2023 Tornadoes” 
 
Mississippi (February 27, 2024) – Sister-Corps, an all-women disaster recovery 
organization, is deploying approximately 45 volunteers to Monroe County, 
Mississippi on March 17, 2024. The women will have boots on the ground for one 
week repairing and restoring homes plus debris removal so the impacted families 
can return to some sense of normalcy.  
 
Sister-Corps has partnered with Monroe Strong Long Term Recovery Committee to 
identify homeowners in need of home repairs one year after the March 2023 
tornadoes shook the community to its core. On March 24, 2023, severe weather 
and tornadoes struck Mississippi causing catastrophic damage and loss of life. 
Monroe County sustained massive damage after two EF3 tornadoes struck Winona 
and Amory, MS.  
 
About Sister-Corps 
Sister-Corps is a nonprofit organization that mobilizes volunteers from across the 
United States to provide recovery efforts in areas affected by natural disasters. 
Many of the women are retired and deploy paying their own expenses to 
devastated areas. Most of the women pull their travel trailers where a base camp 
is established with a cooking and medical team. Many of the women have 
experience in carpentry plus some possess large equipment certifications. In 
addition, all the women possess compassionate hearts and ears to listen to a 
homeowner or community member when they speak.  
https://www.sister-corps.org                  ### 
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